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October 1st, 2020 
 
 
PRODUCT CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT  
   
 
Marathon Special Products is announcing a change to the FDS Series of Fused Disconnect Switches. This product change 
only applies to the printing of the terminal ID’s at the wire termination points and the format of printing information on 
the side.  There is no functional or ratings change to the product.  This change is being implemented to have consistent 
terminal ID’s that are common in the market.     
 
This will be a running change with no variance to the part numbers or ratings. 
 
Below illustrates the change per terminal ID of each model variation.  Existing printing is shown on the part. 
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Below illustrates the change from a side labeled to a printed product.  Existing labeled product is on the left, and the new 
printed style on the right.  . 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Again, this will be a running change with no variance to the part numbers or ratings. 

Products will be converted to the new design around early December 2020, but will vary depending on when old 

inventories are displaced.    

 

FDS Series Part Numbers Affected: 

FDS30C1 FDS30C2 FDS30C3 

 

Please feel free to email or call with any questions regarding this product modification. 

Thank You, 

 
Regards,  
Joe Brown 
Product/Marketing Manager, Marathon Special Products  
Regal Beloit America, Inc 
427 Van Camp Road 
Bowling Green, OH  43402 
 
JBROWN@MARATHONSP.COM 
Cell:  419.913.7707 
Office: 419.373.4240 
www.marathonsp.com 
www.regalbeloit.com 
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